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KITTITAS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

COMMISSIONERS AUDITORIUM 
SPECIAL MEETING 

2:00 P.M. SEPTEMBER 12, 2014 

Board members present: Chairman Paul Jewell; Vice-Chairman Gary 
Berndt and Commissioner Obie O'Brien. 

Others: Mandy Buchholz, Deputy Clerk of the Board; Judy Pless, 
Budget & Finance Manager; Gene Dana, Sheriff; John Sinclair, 
City of Ellensburg Fire Chief. 

SPECIAL MEETING CORONER RECOMENDATION COMMISSIONERS 

At 2:07 p.m. Chairman Jewell opened a Special Meeting to receive 
a recommendation from the Coroner Committee. 

Commissioner Berndt provided and reviewed a handout of the 
structure of the Coroner Committee and how it was formed. He 
stated that the Committee recommends a fulltime Coroner with no 
Staff and having back up Deputy Coroner(s). He reviewed the 
Coroner Committee's recommendations and alternatives and the 
need for refrigeration/freezer space. He reviewed the locations 
he had done site visits for trying to locate a space to 
accommodate the needs of the Coroner and outlined the needs of a 
Coroner office. 

Commissioner O'Brien and Chairman Jewell thanked the Committee 
for all their work. Chairman Jewell asked that the budget 
numbers be re-checked and stressed the need for a more solid 
request in selecting an office location to address the space 
needs as well as accommodating evidence, storage etc. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:07 p.m. 

KITTITAS COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
DEPUTY CLERK OF THE BOARD COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

2014-09-12 MINUTES �~�"�~ �W�W�f�W� 
10 -1-14 


